
August 9, 2005

Mr. Karl Von Ahn, RRPT
Health Physicist
Ohio Department of Health
Bureau of Radiation Protection
35 E. Chestnut Street, 7th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43216-0118

Dear Mr. Von Ahn:

Enclosed is our response to the “Integrated Materials Performance Evaluation Program
Questionnaire,” that you requested in your letter dated May 24, 2005.  A copy of the completed
questionnaire is also being sent to you and members of your team electronically as requested.  

Some of the responses contain large compilation of data; these data are provided in the 
Attachments.  The data cover the period from the time of the previous review, i.e. from
September 10, 2001, through July 15, 2005, for our sealed source and device evaluation
program.

We look forward to your arrival.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
Timothy Harris, Chief, Section-A, Materials Safety and Inspection Branch, at 301 415-7218, or
at teh@nrc.gov.

Sincerely,

/RA/

Thomas H. Essig, Chief
Materials Safety and Inspection Branch
Division of Industrial and
  Medical Nuclear Safety
Office of Nuclear Material Safety
  and Safeguards

Enclosure:
Questionnaire with
Attachment A - NRC Organizations
Attachment B - SSD Related Time Expenditures
Attachment C - SSD Cases by Case Numbers
Attachment D - SSD Cases by Completion Dates

cc:  J. Daehler/Commonwealth of Massachusetts
      D. White/NRC RI
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